
VILLAGE OF ONEKAMA

“On Beautiful Portage Lake”


NOTICE


The Village of Onekama will be accepting bids until November 12, 2024 at 1:00 p.m. to remove and replace guttering, 
downspouts, siding, windows, and doors on two buildings located in the Village of Onekama, at 5283 Main Street and 
4775 Main Street.  


The Village of Onekama will be accepting bids until November 12, 2024 at 1:00 p.m. to remove and replace the roofs on 
two buildings located in the Village of Onekama, at 5283 Main Street and 4775 Main Street.  


The Village of Onekama will be accepting bids until November 12, 2024 at 1:00 p.m. to remove and replace siding and 
roof panels on two metal buildings located in the Village of Onekama, at 8134 Second Street.  


All bid specifications are available at 5283 Main Street in Onekama during the regular office hours of Monday, Tuesday, 
and Wednesday from 9:00 a.m. until 2:00 p.m. or via email at:  clerk@villageofonekama.org.  Proof of insurance shall be 
included in the bid documents.


Send bids to:


Village Clerk

Village of Onekama

5283 Main Street – P. O. Box 477

Onekama, MI   49675-0477


The Village of Onekama reserves the right to reject any and all bids and is not bound to select the lowest bid.


Ruth M. Hudson

Village Clerk


Village of Onekama

5283 Main Street – P. O. Box 477

Onekama, MI   49675-0477

(231) 889-3171

(231) 889-3423 (Fax)


mailto:clerk@villageofonekama.org

